
SPORTING FACILITY TEMPORARY
CLOSURES
Dubbo Regional Council (DRC) wishes to advise the public the following
sporting facilities will be closed over the coming days.

Dubbo Regional Cycling Facility

The Dubbo Regional Cycling Facility will be closed to the public on
Friday 3 March 2023 while maintenance work is being undertaken on the
track.

Barden Park

Barden Park Athletics Centre will be closed to the general public from
Saturday 4 March to Sunday 5 March, inclusive. The Little Athletics NSW
Kumon State Combined Carnival will be held at the venue during that
period.

The championships brings together participants from across the state
to compete in the combined events held in a similar format as a
Heptathlon or Decathlon.

https://www.dubbo.nsw.gov.au/


DRC thanks the community for their cooperation.
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